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The NSS Volunteers, faculties and staffs of The ICFAI University, Sikkim took a proactive step 

towards aiding the flashflood affected communities of Sikkim that stroke East and North Sikkim on 

4th October 2023. Recognizing the urgency and gravity of the situation, the University mobilized 

resources and initiated a comprehensive relief effort to assist the victims and contribute to the 

recovery process. 

The University students and staffs swiftly mobilized a dedicated team to assess the immediate 

needs of the affected communities. Basic necessities such as food, candles, sanitary pads, medical 

supplies and cloths were collected on the 6th October 2023 and were sent to North Sikkim with the 

support of Easy Shelter Ltd. 

The collected funds were sent to the affected students of the University. Deeply saddened by the 

calamity, the ICFAI Society contributed Rs 5,00,000 (Rupees Five Lakhs) to the Chief Minister’s Relief 

Funds to support the rescue and rehabilitation efforts. 

  

 


